
FOR THE ATTENTION OF 

EVERYONE IN OUR 

SCHOOL COMMUNITY! 
Following the success of our ‘Used Book Swap’ 

during Book Week last year.  We are opening a 

community library in our school grounds. 

This library is going to house books for adults 

and for children. 

We want you to use it.  We need good quality books 

that you don’t need any more.  The idea is that you 

leave a good book that you have enjoyed, and swap 

it with another one that someone else has left, or 

just come and find a book to read. 

 

The library will be open every day after school, 

and everyone is free to use it. 

 


